
 

Message from the Head of School 

Welcome to our first newsletter of the year! We will now be publishing a weekly           
newsletter, with information about what is coming up in the life of the school, as well as 
news on individual and collective achievements.  

We are looking forward to celebrating Harvest next week at St. George’s Church, although 
parents are not able to attend, you are very welcome to join us remotely on our You Tube 
channel. The service starts at 10.30am https://youtube.com/live/-BuzccZEaXY?feature=share 

We are very excited to announce that we have a school Facebook page! We will 
shortly start to populate the page with 
key information and updates. Click the 
link below to like and  follow our school  

Have a good weekend!                                                                                                            

               Mrs Fleming 

Key Dates: 

Wednesday 11th October—Parents’ Evening (1) 

Monday 16th October— EYFS Phonics Talk  

Wednesday 18th October—Parents’ Evening (2) 

Friday 20th October—Last day of Term 1 

Monday 23rd—Friday 27th October—HALF TERM 

Monday 30th October—Staff Training Day (School Closed to children) 

Tuesday 31st October—Term 2 commences 

Good Work Awards—Week commencing Monday 25th September 

Congratulations to the following children, who were awarded Good Work 
Awards during  Friday’s worship: 

Reception— Lily and Lola 

Year 1— Oliver and Viktoria 

Year 2— Ollie-Rae and Frankie  

Year 3— Linkin and James 

Year 4—Bayleigh and Teddy 

Year 5— Fletcher and Luke 

Year 6— Daniel and Martha 

Friday 29th September 2023 
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Attendance 

Congratulations to Year 1, who have won our Attendance trophy this week.  

Please see below for a breakdown of attendance across the school.  

Reception—98.50% 

Year 1—99.26% 

Year 2—90.83% 

Year 3—92.40% 

Year 4—98.57% 

Year 5—97.60% 

Year 6—94.35% 

Please note that registration closes at 8:55am. Children arriving after this time will be 
marked as late and will miss out on key learning.  

Term 1 Value—Community 

We have been learning about ways in which we can demonstrate the value of community, 
both through worship and our learning in the classroom.  

Talk to your children at home about this value. Are there ways they can show this in       
activities they are taking part in outside of school? Teachers would love to know about how 
the children are demonstrating this value both at home or in other settings! 

 

 

 

 

“Instead of each person watching out for their own good, watch out for what is better for 
others. “ Philippians 2:4 

Telephone: 01780 763654 

Email: enquiriesstg@aspire.school 

Website: www.st-georges-stamford.lincs.sch.uk 


